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This bill HB 3075 is a complete violation of our 2nd amendment rights, a complete 

infringement. You are making law abiding citizens not able to exercise their rights. 

You are making underprivileged, low income people not be able to exercise their 

rights to own a firearm too by making the fees/costs not affordable to them. We just 

went through measure 114 and then people think this is appropriate to do 

immediately after?  Over 99% of people of Oregon do not commit crimes with guns 

yet this would punish them as if they had. This bill must not pass to preserve our 

constitutional rights. 


